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SHARK ANGLING CLUB OF GREAT BRITAIN 

COMMITTEE MEETING  

HELD ON 25th November AT 7.00pm 

At Looe Social Club and via Zoom  

 

Present: - K Tapper – Chair, C Kelly - Secretary, P Davis, I Harbage – Vice President 

 

Via Zoom: S Dabney, D Stone     

 

Apologies:  A McKay, S Ward, C Aldridge, M Collings – Vice Chair, 

 

Absent: S Thomas                         Members present: J Martin  

 

Minutes of Last Meeting – 

30th September 2024 - Proposed as an accurate record by P Davis, seconded by S Dabney. 

 

Matters Arising 

 

1. The club had received an invitation to the Memorial Service and S Dabney laid a wreath on 

behalf of the club. The Committee were very grateful for this. A donation of £40 was made for 

the wreath to the RBL. 

2. The Direct Debit form still in the design stage unfortunately but would be looked at shortly. 

3. Festival – the secretary stated that two more boats were still needed, as Lewis Hodder had now 

sold his boat. S Dabney volunteered to talk to Chris Gill to see if he would attend again. D 

Stone would speak to the skipper of Fins Up and the secretary to contact Kurt Lander of 

Yellowfin Charters. 

 

Trophy Claims –          -      S Chivers – Phil Heathman trophy. Approved 
 

Lucky Run Club 

• The Winner of the October draw was I Harbage winning £90.00 

• The Winner of the November draw was M Collings winning £85.00 

• The Winner of the December draw was K Horsfield winning £85.00 

 

 

New Business 

1. The secretary advised of the dates of meetings for 2025 and would request the same of the Social 

Club. 

2. J Martin, who was in attendance, was interested in joining the Committee and was Co-opted on. 

 

Any Other Business 

  

1. S Dabney stated that he had attended his first Presentation evening in October and thoroughly 

enjoyed it and offered his thanks. He also mentioned that he felt that Bob Woodman might be keen 

to rejoin the Committee. The secretary to contact Bob. 

2. J Martin suggested that if not enough boats were found for the Festival, a draw system which 

allowed anglers to ‘draw’ for 2 or 3 days fishing could be implemented. The rest of the Committee 

felt that this would not go down well with anglers. 

 

The meeting closed at 7.35pm. 

 

Date of Next Meeting 27th January 2025 – at 7.00pm Lower Bar, Social Club, West Looe and via 

Zoom. 


